GYALSUNG

GHQ/Announcement/GT2024/2 17" January, 2024

(Public Notification)
URGENT: FINAL REGISTRATION NOTICE (FOR
GYALSUNG TRAINING 2024)

1.  This Notice serves as an official and urgent Final Notice for
Registration, specifically directed towards Bhutanese born in 2005 but
have not yet completed their registration.

2. It is of utmost importance that you promptly fulfill the
registration requirements by 15 February 2024. Failure to comply will
result in your inactions being deemed as an offense. Consequently,
penalties or sentences, or both, as prescribed in the Gyalsung Act of
the Kingdom of Bhutan, 2022, will be applicable.

3. If you encounter any doubts or difficulties while completing the

registration process, please reach out to the Registrar, Gyalsung
Headquarters at (M)17172828.
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